
 

 

Important Information about Fireworks at Pascha 

  

The City of Tarpon Springs has agreed to allow St Nicholas Cathedral to 

light a limited number of firecrackers at midnight on Pascha. The Police 

Department and Fire Department will be here to ensure everyone's safety. 

The Parish Council will appoint those responsible to work with the fire and 

police departments. The fireworks will be LIMITED ONLY to one location 

approved and supervised by the Parish Council, Police Department and Fire 

Department. NOBODY ELSE WILL BE ALLOWED to have or light 

fireworks. Anyone else found with fireworks, or attempting to light 

fireworks, will be subject to arrest by the City of Tarpon Springs. 

If we desire to be allowed to continue our tradition of fireworks at Pascha in 

the future, it is important that we respect the decision of the City of Tarpon 

Springs. 

  

 


